[bookmark: _Hlk59990903][bookmark: _Hlk83467192]Linn-Benton Chapter Minutes;  April 22, 2024
Zoom Meeting; 6:30 - 8pm

PRESENT AT THE MEETING:
Kristen Jocums, John Gardner, Carolyn Gardner, Arona Rosegold, Shawn Doren, Jen Doren, Andrea Barnhurst, Ashley Neybert, Lynne Brown, Alex Brown, Suzanne Muellindorf, Justin Harperr, Sally Utt 

MINUTES
Carolyn moved to approve the minutes.  John seconded the motion, and the minutes were approved.

TREASURER’S REPORT
There was no change within our account over the past month., so we have $776.20 in our account.

DAB
DAB has switched back over to the previous scheduling app, and scheduling a ride, and riding are all going much more smoothly now.

STFF COMMITTEE
Nothing is happening here with regard to forming the work group.  Kristen has volunteered to be part of this group, but no one else is stepping up .

DARK CAFÉ
We ran through the event flow and logistics to give everyone a more total picture of how the evening will come together.
WE now know that we will be serving 65 entrees, and we will be setting up 10 tables to do this.

*John, Ashley, Jen and Shawn will be in charge of seat assignments and setting up the table configurations for their groups

* Everyone, if you finish your setup tasks, please see if anyone can use your help.

*We still need someone to volunteer to meet Special Occasions at the CCC. This will require a 2 hour window on both Friday for delivery, and on Monday for the pick up.

*We still need to finalize where the volunteers will have their dinner.

NEW BUSINESS
Our “Birding by Ear” event date has changed from Saturday May 4 to Saturday May 11. This event will take the place of our  Zoom meeting for the month of May. 

NEXT ZOOM MEETING
We will meet on Monday June 24 at 6:30, on Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Utt
